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Hello;

I'm behind again! Sorry this letter is a few days later than [ would have hoped for.
Our last shoot was the One Day Woods Walk extravaganza and it went very well.
Thanks to all for the help setting up on Friday and bringing in targets on Saturday.
Since the 2day Woods Walk is not that far away, we did leave some targets in the
woods to save time setting up the next time.

[ didn’t keep notes, going from memory, we had 24 shooters and First Place was
Gary Bevard, but everyone was a winner!

The next shoot will be Sunday August 26th, starts at 11:00 this will be a grocery
shoot, the top 6 places in each target win a prize. Shoot host is Barb Grubaugh.
Where did this month go? I lost a week somewhere! We'll be heading to Friendship
before you know it.

0ld business, we no longer will be collecting your dues for Centerburg Conservation
Club, I'm not sure when, how or why that was started, but it is over. Also the nights
before a shoot, CCC lets us camp for free, so think about taking advantage of that.

New Business, if you have Facebook (I don’t), Joyce Harkless has created a page for
OVMLGC, check into that. If you need help, send her an email (use the
OVMLGC@gmail.com) and I'm sure she will get you started.

AGAIN, SORRY THIS IS SHORT NOTICE, BUT HOPE YOU ARE ALL DOING WELL AND
WILL SEE YOU NEXT SUNDAY.

Sincerely
Mark Hazel

http://www.OVMLGC.com
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